
Leeds Jewish Free School 
Year 6 Open Evening 
 
We are excited to be able to host our Year 6 Open Evenings once more and welcome 
prospective students and their parents/carers to our campus.   
 
As a Jewish faith school, our Jewish ethos is core to our learning-achieving an Ofsted rating 
of Good and demonstrating academic excellence and a varied curriculum. We welcome 
pupils of all faiths, and those of none but all are treated with respect which is why 'Pupils 
see LJFS as a 'second home' where they are encouraged to be an individual' Ofsted 2019. 
 
Come and see our achievements and discover if our family is right for you on Thursday 7th 
October between 4-6pm.  During open evening, you will be able to look around school and 
experience demonstrations and activities from all our subject leaders.  There will be the 
opportunity to meet the teachers that will be delivering your subjects and ask questions 
about your choices. 
 
Tours will be conducted with current students who provide an informal opportunity to find 
out what school life is really like as a student, and what you can expect as a parent or carer.   
 
If you are unable or prefer not to attend in person, there is a video on our 
website www.ljfs.org, or get in touch to arrange an interview with one of our Junior 
Leadership team or contact me for an informal chat on 0113 293 0578 slawson@ljfs.org 
 
Sam Lawson 
Deputy Headteacher 
Leeds Jewish Free School 
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